MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
March 29, 1972

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m, Present: Chairman Allan
Ettinger, Marshall Hoppin, Dellis Oliver, and H. Lee Hansen.
Also present were Council members Wilma Kemp, Rush Long, Cal
Gorte, and Mayor Williams.

Minutes of March 15, 1972, meeting were read and approved
unanimously.

MOTION that "Marine Park" section of the minutes of meeting
of March 15, 1972, be reworded after Ron Westeren returns and
can enter the discussion. Apparently this was based on some
misinformation, Motion carried.

Mr. Rush Long was appointed Park Commissioner on the City
Council. He said he would be able to attend most meetings of
the Park Commission and would like to receive meeting notices
each time.

MOVED by Marshall Hoppin that we ask the Brookings-Harbor
Jaycees to chair our park playground equipment purchase
program and to contact local organizations to purchase play-
ground equipment for our two parks., Motion seconded by H. Lee
Hansen and carried. They will be asked to meet with us at our
next meeting if they accept, so that we can work out a plan of
action. Mr. Hoppin will contact the Jaycees.

Budget discussed. Because of lack of information the Commission
decided to hold up until next meeting, April 5., Elmer Lee may
be well enough to attend and give us his findings.

Council members expressed interest in our playground equipment
program and were shown catalogs with photos of the various
items.

Mr. Long suggested that one copy of Park Commission minutes be
sent to the City Council after each meeting. Chairman Ettinger
thanked Council members for their interest in attending this
evening's meeting and suggested they do it oftener.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m,
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